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Editorial Team of Indonesian JURNAL ILMU LINGKUNGAN

Dear Editor of JIL,
I am submitting a manuscript for consideration of publication in JURNAL ILMU LINGKUNGAN. The manuscript is entitled “Analysis of Water Infiltration Capability on Land Use Change in Melawi Watershed, Melawi Regency”. It has been approved by all authors, has not been published elsewhere and that it has not been submitted simultaneously for publication elsewhere.
The Melawi sub-watershed exhibits concerning trends in water infiltration capacity due to a combination of dryland agriculture and forested areas. Despite the apparent stability in overall land use, a shift towards moderately critical conditions in water catchment areas signals a potential risk of increased flooding, emphasizing the need for targeted conservation efforts to mitigate the adverse impact of land use changes on the sub-watershed's water catchment.
For reviewing my manuscript, I suggest the following reviewers:
1. Dr Fajar Rianto, SP, M.Si, Department of Agriculture, Faculty of Agriculture, Universitas Tanjungpura, Indonesia, Jl. Prof. Dr. H. Hadari Nawawi, email: fajar.rianto@faperta.untan.ac.id 
2. Dr. Andrea Emma Pravitasari, SP, MSi., Institut Pertanian Bogor, Bogor, email: andreaemma@apps.ipb.ac.id
3. Prof. Dr. Ir. Hefni Effendi, M. Phil., Environmental Research Center; Department of Aquatic Resources Management-IPB University, email: hefni_effendi@yahoo.com  , Phone: +62-251-8621262


Thank you for your consideration.

Yours Sincerely,

Muhammad Pramulya
Faculty of Agriculture, Universitas Tanjungpura, Indonesia
Office		: 	Jalan prof Dr Hadari Nawawi
Home		: 	Komplek Untan Jl Silat No.P.57
			0812-5728-6942
			muhammad.pramulya@faperta.untan.ac.id
